
Atty. Falcon:

Please find response of the Town of Dracut/Dracut Police Department regarding the above-referenced matter. If you have any questions or
concerns , please feel free to contact this office.

Thank you,

Peter J. McQuillan
	
	
Peter	J.	McQuillan,	Esq.
Law	Offices	of	Peter	J.	McQuillan
240	Pleasant	Street
Methuen,	MA	01844
Tel:	978-682-9707
Fax:	978-682-9460

E-MAIL	CONFIDENTIALITY	NOTICE:	The	contents	of	this	e-mail	message	and	any	attachments	are	intended	solely	for	the	addressee(s)	and	may
contain	confidential	and/or	legally	privileged	information.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	of	this	message	or	if	this	message	has	been	addressed	to
you	in	error,	please	immediately	alert	the	sender	by	reply	e-mail	and	then	delete	this	message	and	any	attachments.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,
you	are	notified	that	any	use,	dissemination,	distribution,	copying,	or	storage	of	this	message	or	any	attachment	is	strictly	prohibited.	If	you	believe	you
have	received	this	e-mail	message	in	error,	please	notify	Attorney	Peter	J.	McQuillan	of	Fairburn	&	McQuillan	at	(978)	682-9707,	Ext.	304,	and	purge
this	e-mail	message	from	your	computer	system	immediately.	Thank	you.

	

----------	Original	Message	----------	
From:	PETER	MCQUILLAN	<pjmcquillan@comcast.net>	
To:	cfalcon@aclum.org	
Cc:	Peter	Bartlett	<pbartlett@dracutma.gov>,	Ann	Vandal	<avandal@dracutma.gov>,	Christine	Lindberg	<clindberg@dracutma.gov>,
Kathleen	Graham	<kgraham@dracutma.gov>,	jboissonneault@dracutma.gov	
Date:	April	9,	2020	at	11:23	AM	
Subject:	FOIA	Request	04/06/2020/	/Dracut	Police	Dept/Facial	recognition	documents	

Attorney Falcon:

Attached please find response of the Town of Dracut/Police Department regarding the above-referenced matter.
If you have any questions or concerns please contact this office. Thank you.

Peter J. McQuillan
	
	
Peter	J.	McQuillan,	Esq.
Law	Offices	of	Peter	J.	McQuillan
240	Pleasant	Street
Methuen,	MA	01844
Tel:	978-682-9707
Fax:	978-682-9460

E-MAIL	CONFIDENTIALITY	NOTICE:	The	contents	of	this	e-mail	message	and	any	attachments	are	intended	solely	for	the	addressee(s)
and	may	contain	confidential	and/or	legally	privileged	information.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	of	this	message	or	if	this	message
has	been	addressed	to	you	in	error,	please	immediately	alert	the	sender	by	reply	e-mail	and	then	delete	this	message	and	any	attachments.	If
you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,	you	are	notified	that	any	use,	dissemination,	distribution,	copying,	or	storage	of	this	message	or	any
attachment	is	strictly	prohibited.	If	you	believe	you	have	received	this	e-mail	message	in	error,	please	notify	Attorney	Peter	J.	McQuillan	of
Fairburn	&	McQuillan	at	(978)	682-9707,	Ext.	304,	and	purge	this	e-mail	message	from	your	computer	system	immediately.	Thank	you.

	

 

From PETER	MCQUILLAN	<pjmcquillan@comcast.net>
Subject Fwd:	FOIA	Request	04/06/2020/	/Dracut	Police	Dept/Facial	recognition	documents

To efalcon@aclum.org
Date Thu,	9	Apr	2020	11:30:42	-0400	(EDT)


